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The FRR supports the CDP Water Disclosure Project 
 
 
Paris, October 12th, 2010- As an extension of the support it has brought to the CDP 
(Carbon Disclosure Project) for the past four years, the FRR is pleased to announce its 
support for the CDP Water Disclosure Project. A long-term investor such as the FRR cannot 
afford to overlook water-related issues. Indeed, water is a scarce resource whose 
management will become a major economic, social and political challenge against the 
backdrop of climate change, population growth and rapid urban development. 
 
The Water Disclosure Project is based on the same principle as the Carbon Disclosure Project, 
which, since 2000, has been encouraging businesses around the world to publish their carbon 
emission statistics. Within the context of the Water Disclosure Project, a questionnaire has 
been sent out to the world’s 300 largest corporations that are active in the sectors that use 
the most water or that are the most exposed to water-related risks. The findings are expected 
in November 2010. 
 
The information gathered will be used to give investors a better idea of corporate practice in 
the area of water management, use and recycling and help them assess the regulatory or 
physical risks to which they are exposed. 
 
 
For more information, go to: 
www.cdproject.net 
www.fondsdereserve.fr 
 
 
Press contact: 
+33 1 58 50 99 86 
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